21 Oak Village, London NW5 4QP 29/09/2015 

Dear Camden Council, 

This is an objection to planning application 2015/5082/P for no 1 Oak Village. 

I own 21 Oak Village and my back garden adjoins that of 1 Oak Village. I am therefore the 

person most affected by this application. 

The proposed rebuilt extension is too bulky and will appear overbearing, particularly at roof 

level and is of a character unsuitable to Oak Village. The proposed new roof includes 

asymetrical gables which can be found nowhere else in Oak Village. The whole back is to be 

timberclad which is totally out of character for Oak Village where all the back extensions are 

rendered or brickwork, and the proposed back paint will make it forbidding and dominating. 

Like number 1, my house is double fronted, end-of-terrace and sidewise on to the very 

different architecture of Kiln Place. When I applied to create a room in my roof space by the 

comparatively modest device of dormer windows (which are much less intrusive than gables) 

my application 2004/4230/P was refused 

"The proposed enlargement of the roof space, including a part single and, part double depth dormer 

window, by reason of design, height, size, siting, proportions and materials, would be overly 

prominent within the roof and detract fromm the appearance of the building, and the existing 

unimpaired roofscape contrary to policies EN1- General environmental protection & improvement, 

EN13 - Design of new development, EN14 -Setting of new development, EN24-Roof alterations & 

extensions and Supplementary Planning Guidance of the London Borough of Camden Unitary 

Development Plan 2000." 

Camden planning policies have been tightened rather than relaxed since then. The gables 

will completely alter the rear roofscape. Further Oak Village (apart form no 14), along with 

Elaine Grove and Julia Street, is now on the Local List as being of architectural and 

townscape significance because of the degree of intactness, uniformity and high level of 

preservation and the integrity of the houses' historic character. This application doesnot 

respect this. 

Also contrary to Camden's planning policies the rebuilt extension will not be subordinate to 

the original house, but larger than it with the gables forni dominating it. 

I ask you to reject this application as being too big and the proposed changes at roof level 

being overiy prominent, detracting from the appearance of both the building and the existing 

roofscape and pattern of rear extensions. 

Yours sincerely
